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I write to parliament asking why this bill is required to be extended. As we the voting
public have been told by members of parliament for months that there will be a road out
and we will learn to live with this coronavirus.

Extension of these powers without the public being made aware of the process nor any
discussions within parliament or via the media of any form does not showcase the
government performing under our democracy.

Why does this bill appear to be pushed through without the public's knowledge? Why is
the government not wanting to be accountable to the democratic process which us the
voters have put you into office and voted to put you back in for another term.

We're hard working people and we seem to have career politicians making up
laws/legislation and extensions to this medical emergency with no transparency

whatsoever to the very people who put you in your positions.

Scott Huston
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